7th Grade Newsletter

- We had a great week celebrating our Catholic school. See below for pictures from Board Game Mania.
- A reminder that we will have **no school** on Friday, February 2.
- Only 40% of seventh grade students met their **January reading goal**. Please encourage your child to read over the long weekend.
- There will be a Cousins Subs fundraiser on Sunday, February 4.
- On Tuesday, February 6, we will go on our (rescheduled) field trip to the **UWM Planetarium**.
- A reminder that we will have **no school** on Friday, February 9, due to teacher in-service. There will be a **Fiesta Cafe** fundraiser that night.
- On Monday, February 12, we will be having a Valentine's Day Party with our buddies. Each student is asked to bring in an empty cereal box (to be used as a mailbox) and enough Valentines for all of the seventh and third grade students and teachers 30 total. I will have some printed Valentines available for students to color if desired. There are still a few items left on the Sign Up Genius for the party as well; please consider donating if possible.

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski

ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life

John 6:35



